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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 02 October 2023 10:09
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2023/0005

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2023/0005  
 
Comments: 
I would like to support this applicaƟon as Sheringham ,Holt and Cromer have grown as towns in size over the years. It 
is obvious that the exisƟng site cannot deal with the capacity of waist from the the catchment areas that it services.  
 It is not a very pracƟcal site  to operate or use, as it is small and access is Ɵght for vehicles coming and going into the 
compound. It also has to be closed for a period whenever the containers need to be exchanged causing  delays and 
confusion on the access road to the compound. 
The new proposals would overcome the constraints of the exisƟng site as far as capacity and ease of use are 
concerned, and traffic management to and from the site will have been well thought out .  
At the end of the day we need a recycle centre and moving it from one side of the road to the other cannot make a 
big difference to the ANOB . The old site wont be required any more and the new site will be screened with trees and 
shrubs to minimize the visual impact. 
 
 
 
 




